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13 December 2024 
 
Anna Wilson  
fyi-request-29261-4fbf198d@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Anna Wilson  
 
Thank you for your email of 20 November 2024, requesting information relating to the 
Biosecurity response to Caulerpa seaweed. 
 
This letter is to advise you that my office is transferring your request to the Ministry for 
Primary Industries (MPI), under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982. 
 
Your request is being transferred because the information you are seeking, I believe, is more 
closely connected with the functions of MPI. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 
Hon Andrew Hoggard 
Minister for Biosecurity  


